
 

2016/2017 Staffing 

The tentative teaching staff and class organization 
for September, is as follows.  Please remember we 
often need to reorganize in September. 

 

* New to NGE next year  
 

Principal    Mr. Birkeland   
Vice-Principal   *TBA 
Administrative Assistant  Mrs. Robinson 
Library/Office Assistant   Mrs. DôOrazio 
Kindergarten   Mrs. Nye 
Kindergarten   Mrs. Wright 
Kindergarten   Mrs. Sandvold 
Gr. K/1     Mrs. Ringguth 
Gr. 1     Mrs. Bassett-Smith  
Gr. 1     Mrs. Palahniuk 
Gr. 2     Mrs. Kohlen 
Gr. 2     Mrs. Manduca 
Gr. 2     Ms. Romano  
Gr. 3     Ms. Draper 
Gr. 3     Mrs. Hanson 
Gr. 3/4     Mr. Owens 
Gr. 4     Mrs. Mundie 
Gr. 4     Mrs. Letkeman 
Gr. 4/5     Mr. Smith 
Gr. 5     Mrs. Harms 
Gr. 5/6     Mrs. Davies 
Gr. 6     *Mrs. Moffat 
Gr. 6     Mrs. Bowen 
Learning Assistance  Mrs. Lesiuk 
Teacher Librarian  Mrs. Horning 
Counselor    Mrs. Momtazi 
Music/ Drama/ French Prep Mrs. Weststrate 
Music / PE Prep   Mrs. Wong  
Resource Teacher  Mrs. Ashman 
Speech & Language  Mrs. Minkus 
Certified Education Assistants (CEAôs) 
Mrs. Bomford, Mrs. Labrecque, Mrs. Dranchuk,  
Mrs. Vos, Mrs. McLeod, Mrs. Caig, Ms. Whitham,  

Mrs. Brent, Mrs. Roberts 
First Nations Advocate  Ms. Alexis 
Chief Custodian   Mr. Garrecht 
Daytime Custodian  Mr. Glasscock 
Evening Custodian           Mrs. Kuhn & Ms. Harsch
   

As in every year, teaching assignments and class or-
ganization are subject to change in the fall.    An in-
crease in enrollment in the fall may require a school-
wide reorganization and could mean an increase or 
decrease of split classes.  Due to the possibility of re-
organization, students will return to this yearôs class-
room on Sept  8 (Kôs to the Gr. 6 classrooms :)  

A special thank -you and  
farewell  to these staff members  

who are leaving  
 

   Mr. Kleckner     Ms. Siemens      Mrs. Lwowski 
               Ms. Fleming      Mrs. Hawthorn 
               Mrs. Millar         Mrs. Harrison      
We hope that some of these  wonderful staff will be 

able to return to NGE in the future. 
Thank you for being a part of our NGE team! 

YEAR END FINAL ASSEMBLY  
 

Our final Year-End Assembly will take place  
Wednesday, June 29th at 12:15 pm 

At this assembly, we will say good-bye to staff 
who are leaving, and say a special ñThanksò 

to our PAC Executive.   
 

As always, family and community members 
are welcome to join us! 

 
North Glenmore  
E    l    e    m    e    n    t    a    r    y  

òHome of the Gatorsó 

125 Snowsell St. North, Kelowna, BC V1V 2E3 ~ Phone: 250-870-5128 ~ Fax: 250-870-5044  
Website: www.nge.sd23.bc.ca ~ Email: nge@sd23.bc.ca 

Moving??? 
If your family will be moving, please notify 
our office as soon as possible. 

             Outstanding School Fees 
Please pay all outstanding school fees before June 15th. 

Correction: 
 

In the May newsletter it stated 
that ñClass lists will be posted at 
the front of the school on the  
Friday before the first day of 
school in Septemberò.  This is 
incorrect.  As in every year, 

teaching assignments and class organization are 
subject to change in the fall.  An increase in enroll-
ment in the fall may require a school-wide reorganiza-
tion and could mean an increase or decrease of split 
classes.  Due to the possibility of reorganization and 
the potential for disruption this can cause, students 
will return to this yearôs classroom on Sept. 6 (Kôs to 
the Gr. 6 classrooms).  
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Fun Lunch 
 

A special thank you to our Fun 
Lunch organizers, Adam Romano & Diane Westfall 
and all parent helpers for all their hard work organiz-
ing and serving the fun lunches each Wednesday.  
Also a special thanks to our Lunch Monitors and the 
Grade 4ôs for all their help with delivering the lunch-
es and overseeing the classes during lunch.   

Track & Field Meet at North Glenmore 
 

                           To culminate our Track and Field Unit, our Intermediate students will be enjoying a culminating Track                              
                           & Field meet on Thursday, June 9th at the Apple Bowl.  So that all students can set and reach a per         
                           sonal goal, we are once again awarding students with Premier Sports Award badges at the end of our    
                           unit.  
 

During our Track and Field Unit, as well as during the Apple Bowl rotations, each studentôs perfor-
mance is rated for each event on a  5-point scale, matching the provincial standards for their age 
group. All of this information is then collated to determine the corresponding badge colour earned.  
The chart illustrates how the badge colours are determined.   
 

Children who qualify, based on SD23 standards, will have the opportunity to attend Districts this 
year. We will send 2 students from each grade group per each event.  One child cannot compete 
in more than two events at the Districts, even if they qualify for all. Those who qualify will be noti-
fied either after the Apple Bowl or the following morning.  Districts are on Wednesday, June 8th. 
 

We are looking for MANY volunteers to assist us with a variety of roles on June 9th at the Apple Bowl.  If you are able to 
help, please  complete the form that has come home with the permission slip. 
 

Thank-you in advance!  It will be such a special day for our Gators! 
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Lost & Found 
 

Please make a point of checking through 
the Lost and Found before the end of June for any 
items which may belong to your children.   
 

Any items unclaimed by June 29th will be donated to a 
local charity.  Thank you! 

Show Yer Stuff 
 

We have two Year-End 'Show Yer 
Stuff' Assemblies scheduled for 
Monday, June 27th (9:00 and 

12:15pm).  Students wishing to enter, should return a 
signed form to their Music Teacher (Mrs. Wong or 
Mrs. Weststrate) by June 10th, at the latest.  Stu-
dents with signed forms, are able to perform in front 
of their class sometime between June 6 - 23, and 
from these performances, two will be randomly drawn 
from EACH class to perform at the final 'Show Yer 
Stuff' Assembly.  Parents will be notified if their child 
is chosen to perform at the school wide assembly. 
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Battery Recycling 
 

Donôt forget, those old batteries can be dropped off 
right up to the last day of school. Keep bringing them 

in before summer fun begins. 
 

  GREAT WORK GATORS!!! 
Every little bit helps to improve our 

environment!! 
 

    A special thank you to Brent Donnelly for  
 collecting our battery recycling this year! 

Work Ethic Awards and Pins 
 

In this past, weôve presented Work Ethic Pins 
at our year-end assembly to any students in 
grades 4-6 that have earned a Work Ethic 

standing in all three terms.  Unfortunately, many parents 
were unable to attend during the work day, and often 
these special keepsake pins got left behind in student 
desks, lockers, hidden pockets and in back packs. 
 

We wish to honour these pins similar to our work ethic 
awards (i.e. as a family celebration), so we will be plac-
ing them in safekeeping along with student report cards 
and worth ethic awards to go home at the end of 
June.  When students open their envelopes at home with 
their parents, these certificates and pins will be a special 
surprise to celebrate together! 
 

You will find the Work Ethic criteria on our NGE Website 
under the Student information section: 
 

http://www.nge.sd23.bc.ca/Students/WorkEthic/Pages/
default.aspx 
 

Thank you for supporting your child/ren in putting their 
best effort forward.  Each year, we have a growing num-
ber of students achieving Work Ethic, demonstrating that 
they are engaged, collaborative and contributing learn-
ers in our school community! 
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With summer just around the corner, the library would like to offer some reminders and celebrate some 
successesé 
 

The last day to sign out books from the library is Thursday, June 2nd.  All library books are due back to the library on 
Friday, June 3rd.    We appreciate your promptness in returning your books, so that we can begin our annual 
inventory of the library! 
 

Our school level Geography Challenge was held on May 18th.  Our top twelve intermediate students competed by an-
swering twenty geography questions in front of their parents and peers.  Our school champions were Alexandra W. 
(3
rd
), Christopher G. (2

nd
) and Reegan B (1

st
 ).  Congratulations to all of our competitors (Jack, Alexa, Gillian, Tanner, 

Ethan, Masato, Keaton, Finley, and Russell) for answering some VERY difficult geography questions! 
 

Our Spring Reading Club will be wrapping up on June 3rd.  Make sure to get those reading summaries in to the library 
to get prizes and to help your class win ice cream treats! 
 

Our first annual Book Swap will be taking place in the MPR on June 14th (intermediate) and 15th (primary).  Please re-
member to bring in your gently used books from now until June 13th.  We will be organizing the books on Monday, June 
13th, and students will have a chance to choose some "new to them" books on June 14th and 15th. 
 

On June 22
nd
 , we will be visited by Alexandra Yurgensen from the Okanagan Regional Library.  She will be talking to 

our students about the ORLôs Summer Reading Program, giving information about library services, and sharing ideas 
for great summer books!  The Regional Library offers many FREE activities for students during the summer, so check 
out their website for more information! (www.orl.bc.ca)   
 

Our Birthday Book Draw winners for May were Janaya R. and Brayden C. 
 

This month we will have two birthday book draws:  one for June birthdays and one for July birthdays.  
Make sure to get your entries in!! 
 

As the summer draws near, don't forget to bring your favourite book to the beach, the park, or even your 
backyard.  There's nothing better than a great book on a hot day!   
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NGE ï  iPLAN Parents as Partners Series 
.Weôd like to once again thank our guest presenter, Darren Laur, for his very informative session last night.  For those of 
you that couldnôt make it, Darren shared some valuable best practice approaches when it comes to supporting our      
children in being both safe and responsible digital citizens.  He also shared some valuable resources and tools to help 
parents in working alongside their children as they grow up in this digital age. 
 

Direct Link to Resources for Parents on the website: http://thedigitalsheepdog.ca/parents/  

Direct Link to Resources for Educators on the website: http://thedigitalsheepdog.ca/educators/  
 

1. Some notable resources/information that weôre discussed in greater depth during 

Darrenôs session:   

       A sample Internet, Social Media and Mobile Device Family Collective Agreement that parents can use when first    

       introducing their children to the internet/social media or providing them their first mobile device. 

2. Social Networking Chatrooms that parents should be aware of at this time: Omegle, Chatroulette, Stickam, and   

       YouNow. 

3. Instructions on how to turn off the ñgeo-taggingò feature when you take pictures on your phone (for iPhones ï   

       CLICK HERE, for Android Phones ï CLICK HERE). 

4. Current available software for monitoring computer activity (various options, depending on your device, are listed on   

       the parents resources page ï CLICK HERE).  *Note: Darren did stress the importance of doing this overtly and in a    

       trustworthy manner (i.e. that your child knows their online activity is being monitored). 
 

Finally, Darren also passed along that he is both available and welcoming of any questions parents and/or educators 
may have in regards to internet/social media safety (Email: personalprotection@shaw.ca, Twitter: @DarrenLaur, Face-
book: https://www.facebook.com/pages/The-White-Hatter/136487353183161).  

Thank you again for your continued partnership in keeping our children safe, responsible and positive in the digital world! 

Off the Shelf 

http://www.orl.bc.ca
http://thedigitalsheepdog.ca/parents/
http://thedigitalsheepdog.ca/educators/
http://thedigitalsheepdog.ca/the-internet-social-media-mobile-device-family-collective-agreement/
http://thedigitalsheepdog.ca/ios-%20geolocation-settings/
http://thedigitalsheepdog.ca/android-%20geolocation-settings/
http://thedigitalsheepdog.ca/parents/
mailto:personalprotection@shaw.ca
https://www.facebook.com/pages/The-White-Hatter/136487353183161
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Spring Fair 2016 Thank youôs! 
 

Although "thank you" doesn't nearly express our 
level of gratitude, thank you to our Spring Fair 
Coordinator, Kim Thompson. You worked for 
countless hours over the past several months 
organizing, arranging, collecting, reminding, meet-
ing and much much more, to ensure that this 

year's Spring Fair was even better than last. 

Thank you to the spring fair organizing committee including PAC 
Executive members, Robynn Robertson, Dianne Bondaroff, Rhonda 
Langford, Jane Hardy, Nikki Price & Simone Wittenberg, and to par-
ents Jody Crumb, Clara Tonn & Diane Westfall. Many hands make 
light work but, in this case, few hands made it work better than ever! 

Thank you to the Classroom Reps! We didn't think it was possible, 
but this year's theme baskets were bigger and better than ever!  We 
raised over $3000 in this yearôs raffle! 

Thank you to the staff of NGE. You took time out of your school day
(s), to build up enthusiasm and embrace your classroom theme. 
Many of you signed up as volunteers at the event. Just another rea-
son why we are all proud "Gators"! 

Thank  you to Mrs. Robinson & Mrs. DôOrazio for all that you do in 
handling parent inquiries, giving up your space, and the countless 
other tasks you help us with in preparation for this event.  

Thank you to Principal Birkeland and Vice Principal Kleckner! Your 
support, advice, communication skills, efforts, energy and problem 
solving abilities are incredible. We couldn't have done this without 
you! 

Thank you to the many local businesses and individuals who made 
donations towards our fundraising efforts. 

Finally, thank you to the 100+ volunteers! Thank you to the KSS 
students, Dr. Knox Middle School students, former NGE students, 
parents, grandparents, aunts & uncles that spent time, during the 
fair, in an important volunteer position. Whether you were face paint-
ing, selling tickets or handing out cupcakes, the success of the NGE 
Spring Fair is as a result of your help! Thank you! 

NGE Staff Appreciation Lunch 
 

It is time to show our appreciation to the wonderful staff 
of NGE.   On Tuesday, June 21st, NGE parents will 

host a pot luck lunch. 
  

We ask that each family provides a favourite dish for the staff to 
share.  Watch your email & NGE PAC Facebook page for the 
SignupGenius link to sign up your dish and/or to volunteer for the 
lunch!   
 

On the day of the event, please bring your dish to the office in the 
morning, where a volunteer will meet you. Make sure your dish is 
labeled:- name of dish, any ingredients that may cause an allergic 
reaction, gluten free etc.  (We do have some gluten intolerant staff 
members) 
 

We need main course dishes, salads or desserts.  Tip:  Crockpots 
work well to keep foods hot throughout the morning, ready to serve 
for lunch!  Also, there is no need to double or triple your recipe.  
Simply make enough to feed 4-6 people. 
 

Don't forget to return at 2.30pm to collect your empty dish! 

THE NGE PAC NEEDS YOU! 
 

Dear Parents, 
Our PAC is currently looking to fill a number of vacancies for 
the 2016/2017 school year.  It is important that we continue to 
support our school by raising money to go towards needed technolo-
gy, special supplies including props and costumes, field trips and by 
hosting special events that bring our school community together 
throughout the year including the Welcome Back Pizza Night, our 
February Family Dance and our Annual Spring Fair. 
A number of our PAC executive members and our Spring Fair Coor-
dinator will be moving on shortly as their children leave North 
Glenmore Elementary. This next year will be a transition phase 
where we hope to work with a new group of parents who are willing 
to take on some of these very important and much appreciated lead-
ership roles.  Without a sufficient number of new organizers some of 
these events will not take place next year. In particular, the 
torch needs to be passed to parents of children in Kindergarten to 
Grade 3. 
The positions to be filled include: 
 

¶ PAC President and PAC Vice President 

¶ PAC Secretary 

¶ Spring Fair Coordinator 

Work with our current coordinator to plan next year's 
spring fair. Attend PAC meetings from March to June. 
Communicate with fair organizers to plan the event. 

¶ Spring Fair Organizers 

We need to double the number of organizers in order to go  
ahead with a spring fair next year.  Looking for parents  
who would work with our spring fair team to help plan food/ 
drinks, coordinate volunteers, take on ticket sales and  
fundraising/basket raffle. 
 

This is an important year as we would like to pass on the 
knowledge we have gained working in these roles over the 
years.  Please consider how you would be willing to help. 
Thank-you! 
 

If you would like to learn more please attend our final PAC meeting 
of the year on June 14th at 7:00pm in the school library or con-
tact us by email nge.pac@sd23.bc.ca 

PAC Meeting 
The final PAC meeting for this school year will be held on Tues-
day, June 14th at 7:00 pm in the library. All parents are encour-
aged to attend.  Free child minding! 

 

To keep up-to-date with the latest NGE 
PAC news, please follow us on Face-
book! 
 

North Glenmore Elementary PAC:  
https://www.facebook.com/ngePAC/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel 

mailto:nge.pac@sd23.bc.ca
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Itôs Been Another Great Year at North Glenmore Elementary 
 

We have enjoyed a wonderfully successful learning yearéand had lots of fun too! 
 

Here are just some of our school-wide highlights é 
Whole-School Kindness Missions    Education Week   
Student Leadership Opportunities    Volunteer Appreciation Drive-thru 
Battle of the Books      Got Health? Initiatives  
Terry Fox Run       iPLAN Parents as Partners Series (Year 2) 
Kelowna Rockets visit      Great Canadian Geography Challenge 
After School Gator Reading Club    NGE PAC Family Dance 
Gr. 4-6 Track & Field / Apple Bowl    Show Yer Stuff Performances 
Field Trips!       Author & Illustrator Visits 
Spirit Days!       Harmony / Pink Shirt Anti-Bullying Day 
Community Service ï Food & Clothing Hampers   Primary & Intermediate Floor Hockey 
Scholastic Book Fair      Little Gators Preschool Partnership 
Celebration Assemblies      Fire Prevention Program 
Remembrance Day Memorial     Soles for Souls 
Care & Make it Fair Gr. 5 student conference       School Bus Emergency Evacuation 
Bike/Walk/Scooter to School Week     Gr. 4 Art Club 
Library Book Birthday Book Draws    Grade 6 Me to We Day  
Cultural Performances      NGE PAC Holiday Movie 
ELFFðEarly Learning for Families Preschool Session  Christmas Concerts 
Gr. 6 Volleyball & Basketball     Kelowna Chiefs visit 
4th Annual PAC Spring Fair! 
Fundraising for charities:  Syrian Refugee Families, Terry Fox Foundation, Food Bank Donations 

Special ñThanksò to our staff for 
organizing so many great events ... 

Special ñThanksò to our parents for all your 
support!  We couldnôt do it without you! 
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SCHOOL BUS TRANSPORTATION FOR 2016-2017 
 

Seats have not been reserved for the 2016-2017 bussing service. Please follow the steps below 
to apply to use the school bus service. 
 

All parents are required to apply for bussing each year. Please use the link below to apply for bussing: 
https://transportation.sd23.bc.ca/ 

 

Payment will not be required at this time, you will be sent a payment link once a seat has been assigned. 
 

In cases of financial hardship, application for subsidy can be made through your school Principal, once you re-
ceive a seat confirmation. 
 
 
   
 

 
All confirmed riders should refer to the Transportation Website after August 30th, where you will find the most cur-
rent information as well as bus stop locations and estimated pick-up and drop-off times. Bus passes will also be 
distributed through your local school starting August 29th. Local schools will also have bus stop locations posted 
for riders with passes. 
 

Please note that seats for courtesy riders may not be confirmed until August 1st. 
 

Students must be registered riders with bus passes to ride a school bus. 
 

For more information about school bus transportation, please visit our website at:  
 

 http://www.sd23.bc.ca/ProgramsServices/SchoolBus/Pages/default.aspx 
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2016 - 2017 NORTH GLENMORE ELEMENTARY 
School Calendar  

Days in session  190  

(3 summer Pro Days Aug. 30 -Sep. 1)  

Number of days of instruction  182  

Number of non - instructional days  8  

Schools open  Tuesday, September 6  

Fall Home/School Conferences for NGE  TBD  

Administrative Implementation Day  Friday, October 7  

Thanksgiving Day (schools closed)  Monday, October 10  

Teacher Professional Day  Friday, October 21  

Remembrance Day (schools closed)  Friday, November 11  

Last school day before Winter vacation begins  Friday, December 16  

Winter Vacation (schools closed)  Monday, December 19 ï Friday, December 30  

Statutory holiday (schools closed)  Monday, January 2  

Schools re -opens after Winter vacation  Tuesday, January 3  

Spring Home/School Conferences for NGE  TBD  

Provincial Family Day  Monday, February 13  

Teacher Professional Day (schools closed)  Friday, February 24  

Last day before Spring vacation  Friday, March 17  

Spring Vacation (school closed)  Monday, March 20 ï Friday, March 31  

Schools reopen after Spring vacation  Monday, April 3  

Good Friday (school closed)  Friday, April 14  

Easter Monday (school closed)  Monday, April 17  

Non - Instructional Day (revised curriculum)  Friday, May 19  

Victoria Day (school closed)  Monday, May 22  

Last day of school for students  Thursday, June 29  

Administration Day (students do not attend)  Friday, June 30  

Schools Close  Friday, June 30  

HOME OF THE GATORS  

HOURS OF OPERATION FOR 2016/2017  

8:25 am ð Welcome Bell  

8:30 ï 11:00 am ð Morning Classes  

11:00 ï 11:30 am ð Outside Play time (Gr. 1 -6)/Eating Time (Kindergarten)  

11:30 ï 11:52 am ð Eating time (Gr. 1 -6)/Outside Play time (Kindergarten)  

11:52 am ð Call to class        

11:57 am ï 2:30 pm ð Afternoon Classes       

1:30 -  1:45 pm ð Recess         

2:30 pm ð Dismissal  
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CANADA SAFETY COUNCIL  
Babysitting/Home Alone Courses  

 

                 First Lutheran Church 
    4091 Lakeshore Road, Kelowna, BC 

 

Home Alone - 10 yrs old & up 
                         9am-12pm - $45 
Babysitters - 11 yrs old & up 
                       9am-2pm - $60 
 

June 18, July 9, Aug 20, Sept 17, Oct 8,  
Nov 12, Dec 10 

Community News 

Soccer Camps 2015 
 

The Royal Soccer Club is hosting their annual  
Super Summer Soccer & Camp during the 
months of July and August.  Boys & girls be-

tween ages 5 to 13 (at time of camp) are encouraged to 
register for any or all of our weekly camps. 

For more information: 
 1-800-427-0536 or register at: www.royalsoccer.com 

Bumbershoot Theatre 
 

Summer Camps, Classes & Workshops 
 

Starting May 30th, now taking registrations 
125-1295 Cannery Lane 

 

visit www.bumbershoottheatre.com for details! 

New Vintage Theatre 
Summer Musical Theatre Camp 

July 4-29 
Join us for a fun action packed summer of theatre! 

Ages: 8-13 
When:  July 4-29 
Where:  New Theatreôs Hothouse in The RCA 
Cost:  $500.00 
Instructors:  Spencer Bach & Emily Friesen 

 

To register: 
778-214-1456 or 

Email: info@newvintage.ca 

Arion Theraeutic Riding  
Association 

Horse Camps 2016 
 

Starting July 4th to the last week in August from Monday 
to Friday. 

 
 

Age Group Times Fees 

5 to 9 Years 10am to 1pm 
$50/day or $225/week 
(if paid in advance) 

10+ Years 10am to 4pm 
$100/day or $475/week 
(if paid in advance) 

Worldbeat  
Dance-Arts-Wellness 

 

A 3 hour summer camp that runs every day Monday-
Friday in 1 week blocks. Includes dance & art. 

        All supplies included. 
         For more information: 
              778-215-7418 
    info@worldbeatdancearts.ca 
     www.worldbeatdancearts.ca 

To book your space: 
778-477-4395 or arionfarm@shaw.ca 

Johnson Bentley Memorial  
Aquatic Centre 

 

Check out the many programs available: 
Red Cross Swim Lessons, Summer Public Swim Hours, 

Toonie swims, & preschool classes 
 

Eagle Adventure Summer Day 
Camp 6-11yrs 

 

                   July 4thðSeptember 2nd 
Our action packed day camps are loaded with theme 
days/weeks, sports, games, drama, crafts, outdoor adven-
tures, science experiments and daily swimming! 
 

To register: 
250-768-4442  

or 
http://www.districtofwestkelowna.ca/714/Recreation-Guide 


